Exam Information - Year 13

AS Level and A Level public exams will start from Monday 15" May. The next few weeks will be
crucial; good routines, healthy eating and sleeping habits will ensure that students are ready for
what can be a stressful period ahead.

Last half term the 6F team led many sessions on effective revision techniques and | have attached
documents that were sent home that will be a useful reminder of using revision schedules and
where to find subject resources. It is really important that students have a quiet place to work, free
from distractions and without their phone so that they can concentrate fully on their learning. They
should be spending at least 3 hours after school on revision (this should not be in one long session -
but broken up into smaller bite size chunks).

The 6F study area is available for all students before and after school and many students are already
using this silent, supervised facility to great effect. It is really encouraging to see so many Y13
students working really hard in their study periods during the day - completely focused and
motivated to succeed. The study area will be open throughout the exam period.

Many staff members are offering intervention and revision sessions (timetable attached) as well
meeting with students individually to support them.

Key Dates:
e Y13 Leavers' Mass for students and parents: Tuesday 16th May 6.30pm in the Church
e Y13 Ball: Friday 19th May at Double Tree Hilton Hotel, Ealing Common
e Last teaching day for Y13 students and Leavers' Assembly: Friday 26th May
e ASand A Level Public Exams start from Monday 15th May
e Exam results - Thursday 17th August from 8.30am
Good luck to all our Y13 students — | wish them every success in their forthcoming exams.
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